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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the legal voters of Fire District No. 1 Montville Township, in the 
county of Morris and state of New Jersey that the Board of Fire Commissioners will hold public meeting on 
a proposed 2018 budget that was introduced and approved at the special meeting held on  November 22, 
2017. 
The public meeting will be held on December20, 2017at 12:00 PM at Fire Station No. 3, 86 River Road, 
Montville, NJ07045. 
The purpose of the meeting is to adopt the 2018 proposed budget, after considering public comment.  The 
adoption will take place after the closing of the public hearing on either the proposed budget or one 
amended at this meeting. 
A copy of the proposed budget can be obtained by contacting the District Clerk, Denise Phostole at       
973-334-6430, email mfddist1clerk@optonline.net, it may also be viewed on our website, montvillefd.org 
under the budget tab. 

By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners District No. 1, Montville, New Jersey 
PO Box 504 
Montville, NJ07045 
Denise Phostole, District Clerk 
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